

## Cannell Films of Canada, Ltd.

April 13, 1987

John's Jukes 2343 Main Street Vancouver, B.C.

Dear John,

We have just completed the filming of the series "Stingray" and the pilot "Sirens" for the season, and we would like to take this time, on behalf of the Set Decoration department, to thank you for your assistance.

Episodic television is fast and furious work, and we have been at it, here in Vancouver for an exhausting four months. We really appreciate your understanding and patience in helping us to get things together quickly, and in returning them to you safely. The look of these shows has been important, and it is our job to maintain a top-notch standard. I believe we have been successful in achieving this, thanks to your help.

The film industry is doing well in British Columbia, largely because we have the resources to supply it. Hopefully it can continue to flourish, and will be a benefit to us all.

Thank you again.

Yours sincerely,

Kim MacKenzie Set Decorator

K.J. Johnson Assistant Set Decorator